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NOTIFICATION 

It is hereby notified to all the students of UIT that we are going to start ‘teaching 

through internet’ next week onwards. Contact your CR immediately, send him/her 

your e-mail id and ensure that your e-mail id is enlisted in the group mail of your 

class.  

In your group mail, your respective departmental in-charge will upload the weekly 

teaching materials from time to time. Alternatively, click the following link in our 

institute website http://www.uit.buruniv.ac.in/tti.php and you will get the same 

materials.  

All you have to do is, once you get the weekly teaching materials on every 

Monday, study these regularly and post your doubts/queries, if any, within every 

Friday. Your CR will compile all these, send it to the concerned teacher every 

Friday and your teacher will send you another ‘explanation note’ every Sunday.  

Hope you will study sincerely with this ‘teaching through internet’. Please keep it 

in your mind that it is the matter of your career and thus pay attention to all these 

lessons. 

Do not hesitate to contact your teacher or departmental in-charge if you still have 

any kind of doubt even after the above mentioned teaching process. 

Stay safely and stay at home till further notification. 
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